In order that the National Vaccination Rescheduling Centre can respond to the incidence of Citizens being incorrectly diverted to their GP Practice to make arrangements for vaccination appointments, an online feedback form has been created to enable the team to investigate what they were advised.

This form should only be used where the citizen has specifically reported that the National helpline call handler has directed them to contact their GP. 

Please ensure the number the citizen used to call the National helpline is included on the form.

To access the online form click here.  
Kind Regards 
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